
The  American Legion 

is a designated ñflag 

drop siteò. Please bring 

in old, used, or other 

flags to retire.    

Membership renewals: 

Legion-$33  Auxiliary-

$25, SAL, $15.  NOW 

DUE.!!! 

 

October 1-General 

Meetingsð7 PM 

Oct. 2ðAuxiliary Fish 

Fryð6 PM 

Oct. 3ï Auxiliary Lead-

ership Training-Ft. 

Morgan **10 AM 

Oct. 9ðLegion Steak 

Night and Karaoke 6-11 

Oct. 16-Legion Riders 

Dinnerð6 PM 

Oct 23ðSAL Dinnerï 

6 PM 

Oct. 31ðHalloween 

Costume Party/Pot 

Luck-7 PM-Join us for 

a ñghoulish great even-

ing!ò 

¶ General Information  

¶ Post Hours:  Open Daily , 

Saturday through Sun-
day from 12 noon to ?? : 

Exceptionsð

Thanksgiving and 
Christmasð    Phone 

303-833-3878ð         

On the Web:  http//                  

AmericanLe-

gion1985.org 

¶      Post CommanderðRob 

Chamley 

¶ Service OfficerðBill 

Dievertð303-833-3464 

¶ Chaplain  & Spiritual 

GuidanceðTodd Fisch-

erð303-434-1880 

¶ Friendly Lounge 

StaffðKrystal 

(Manager), Kathy, 
Carolyn and Michelle 

Stop in and say hi any-

time. 

¶ Hall rental available 

by reservationðPlan 

your next event with 

us!! Call 303-833-3878 

¶ All General meetings 

are held the first 

Thursday of every 

month.  Please plan to 

attend,. Your input is 

important to us. Next 

meetingsðOct. 1st 
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November 5th General 

Meetingsð7 PM 

Nov.ð3 Election Day

-Get out and vote!! 

Nov. 6-Auxiliary Fish 

Fryð6 PM 

Nov. 11ðVeteranôs 

Dayï Auxiliary Lunch-

eon ï12ð3 PM ï

Thank you veterans!! 

Nov. 13ï Legion Steak 

Night and Karaoke-6-

11 

Nov. 21ðLegion Rid-

ers Dinner  

Nov. 26ð

ThanksgivingðPost 

closed.  Take time for 

family, enjoy the day! 

OctoberðNovember ð AT A GLANCE !!   

ñYesterday is history, tomorrow is a mystery, and today is a gift; thatôs why they call it 

the presentò-Eleanor Roosevelt 

Land of the Free because of 

the Brave!! 



Another month is 

among us and there is 

lots going on at the post. 

Please see the calendar. 

And donôt forget to get 

that membership renewed 

before the rates go up to 

$43.00. 

 

   I was speaking with the 

Service Officer, Bill 

Diewert, and he had men-

tion this opportunity being 

offered to veterans called 

Helmets to Hardhats.  

Helmets to Hardhats is a 

national, nonprofit program 

that connects National 

Guard, Reserve, retired and 

transitioning active-duty 

military service members 

with skilled training and 

quality career opportunities 

in the construction industry. 

So I thought I would get the 

word out. You can see more 

at: https://

www.helmetstohardhats.org

. Or call the post and speak 

to Bill. 

winning the 50ò HDTV.    En-

joy those Bronco games! 

 An oldie and a goodie!!   

and need this ASAP. 

The 10th Annual Car 

Show and Oldies Dance 

Scholarship Fund Raiser 

was a big success. We are 

well on our way for 

scholarship awards for 

2016.  Our goal is to give 

5 /$500  scholarships 

next May to qualifying 

students.  Congratula-

tions to Tim Sons on 
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AUXILIARY  

SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 

NOTES FROM THE COMMANDER 

2015-2016 MEMBER-

SHIP RENEWALS ARE 

NOW DUE!  GET 

THESE IN ASAP. 

$25.00 ALSO, If your 

address and/or phone 

number has changed, 

please contact: JoAnn 

Kidd at 303-667-8745  or 

email: jok-

idd@qmail.com.  We are 

updating our data  

The benefit for Dorothy Ulmer 

was well attended by family and 

friends.  Winners of the special 

This year thus far has been a very informative year for me and the SAL. The first experience I had was going to Col-

orado Springs for the State Conference where I learned more about protocol and procedures. I then flew out to Balti-

more, MD for the 97th annual National Convention.  This was a great trip.  I visited the Ripleyôs Believe or Not Mu-

seum , one of the oldest naval vessels, the ñUSS Constellationò and a few other sites in the city.  We are going to talk 

about new ideas for fundraisers for the CWF and other charitable organizations.  We 

are working toward building a stronger community base and repertoire. 

Joel Long, S.A.L. Commander 

We were in force to support the Honor Flight on 9-13

-2015,  The miles of smiles is getting bigger and better 

every year.   

Lydia and sis, Dorothy share a smiling 

moment. 

https://www.helmetstohardhats.org
https://www.helmetstohardhats.org

